The theme for the month of November is “Courage”. 


· There is NO school for students this Friday, November 19th. All teachers will be working on your report cards. Since there is no school on Friday there will be no Hot Lunch this week.


Athletics and Activities:
There will be badminton tryouts this week. Each tryout will be from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. so please have your drive here by 4:30 p.m. The schedule is as follows:
Today, November 18th – grade 7 boys
Monday, November 22nd – grade 7 girls
Tuesday, November 23rd – Grade 6 boys
Wednesday, November 24th - Grade 6 girls
Attention all soccer players: Please return your uniform to Mrs. Graham during Foundations as soon as possible.


The grade 7 girls and all the grade 6 students will be the following week. If you have questions, please see Mrs. Graham before the tryout!
Please take the opportunity to look at the table in the front lobby at the Lost and found – there is a table in the front foyer with all the items, please come claim your lost item, at the end of the day TODAY all lost and found items will be bagged up and given to charity. Thank you.
 On Saturday at 1:30 p.m. the hockey team is playing against the Loch Lomond Legends at the Gorman Arena. Go and enjoy a good game of hockey.
We are going to have the Spook Trail today in the Lunchroom. The cost is $1.00 to go through the trail. 
Nice to see so many costumes this morning.  A friendly reminder that all students and staff must continue to wear a community face mask. Also, accessories are not permitted – for example no fairy wings, swords, etc.
 There will be a Christian Fellowship meeting today at lunch – it will be in the Art Room this week due the setup of the Spook Trail. Any questions see Mr. Smith or Mrs. VanBuskirk.
Barnhill Does Their Best – Better Every Single Time.
Have a terrific Thursday.


